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Themes and Activities
Our topic this term is Around The World. Our activities will be based around other 
countries and other cultures and we will be introducing some of their foods into our 
snack menu. 
 
Medication
If your child suffers from Asthma and has an inhaler, could we ask if you are able to 
get a spare one that can be kept at ASC.  The corridors are locked now once they 
have been cleaned so we are no longer able to get into the classrooms to get hold of 
your child’s inhaler.
 
Extra Curricular Activities
We respectfully ask that you inform us if your children will be taking part in any 
extra curricular clubs organised by the school.  We work very closely with the school 
staff at the end of the day to ensure that all children get to where they are meant 
to be, but it can be a very hectic process for us and the school if we have to keep 
asking which children are in the clubs. 

We also ask if you could let us know if your child/children are not attending After 
school club because they are going home with someone else.  Our policies state that 
children that are booked in to After School Club will remain in our care unless we 
have been notified that they are being collected by someone else.  This can cause 
inconvenience to the person who is collecting your child/children when they have to 
wait until we have contacted that child’s parent/carer to get authorisation from them 
first.
 
Contact Details
There have been a few occasions recently that we have been unable to contact a 
child’s parent/carer due to the fact they have changed mobile numbers and other 
contact details.
It is vital that you keep us up-to-date with any change of contact details.  We will be 
sending home in the coming weeks a new child registration form for you to complete 
and we ask that you can return it to us at your earliest convenience.
 



Sickness
Could we please remind parents that if your child has been sick and or has had 
diarrhoea they cannot attend Breakfast or After School Club for 48 hours after the 
last episode.

Holiday Club

Discovery Vine are running a Holiday Club during the May Spring Bank Holiday week at 
our childcare centre at Longsands. Please ask for further details if you need a place. 

We are also running two Holiday Clubs in the Summer, one at Cottam Primary School 
and the other at Longsands Primary School. Booking forms and a full itinerary of 
activities will be available shortly. 

Pre-School Nursery  

We are excited to announce that Discovery Vine have now opened their Pre-School 
Nursery at Cottam Primary School. Please ask if you would like further information or 
a prospectus. We are still taking bookings for the Summer term and also for 
September 2017. 

 
Our Contact Details

Club phone (switched on during club opening times only): 07875 669568
 
Office Phone: 01772 731808
 
Jane Shepherd: 07929 243897
 
Email:  jane@discoveryvine.co.uk
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